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Dear Parents and Carers,

It’s been another exciting and enriching week at school,
filled with learning, exploration, and achievement.
Year 2 had an inspiring visit to the Sea Life Centre as
part of  their Seas and Oceans Humanities unit. The
children were fascinated by the ocean habitats and came
away full of  curiosity and wonder—what a fantastic way
to bring their learning to life!

Year 6 took part in a very informative Knife Crime
Awareness Workshop, which encouraged thoughtful
discussion and reflection. They also enjoyed an action-
packed day at Ackers Adventure, where they showed
excellent behaviour and enthusiasm while skiing,
canoeing, and rock climbing—well done, Year 6!

We are also proud to announce the results of  our Speak
Up, Speak Out Awards. It was incredibly difficult to
choose from so many strong voices, but congratulations
to Yousef  (6B) and Rabia (6JB) who will represent us
next week. A special well done to our semi-finalists:
Burhan, Anaya, and Khansaa, who will also be joining us
to support and watch the event.
 
Moving Forward
As we’ve shared previously, reading for pleasure is a
major priority for our school. We are thrilled to announce
that from September, we will be launching Accelerated
Reader—an amazing resource that will support our
mission to build a strong reading culture across the
school. This is part of  our wider commitment to ensuring
every child develops a lifelong love of  reading.
Thank you for your continued support. Wishing you all a
restful and enjoyable weekend.

Warm regards,

 Mrs Samuel
 Headteacher
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Heath Mount

 Highlights

Here is a glimpse of what

our wonderful children

and staff got up to this

week!

Year 2 visited the Sea Life Centre in Birmingham on Tuesday as part of their Seas and Oceans
Humanities work. They saw lots of different sea creatures, including otters, penguins and
seahorses!
Year 6 have been busy rehearsing for the annual sports day which is due to take place on
Tuesday 1st July.
On Monday, year 6 took part in a Knife Crime Awareness Workshop; an important session
aimed at promoting safety and informed choices.
Year 6 visited The Ackers Adventure Centre yesterday. The children  learnt how to ski; work
together to make their way across high ropes, tunnels and many other exciting obstacles.




